
November 22, 2022 

A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR ANNETTE IAFALLO – STORM UPDATES 

REGARDING CITY HALL, SENIOR CENTER, GARBAGE PICK-UP, 

ALTERNATIVE PARKING & FIRE HYDRANT CLEARING 

Lackawanna remains in a state of emergency however, City Hall will re-

open for all business as of 9:00 AM on Wednesday, November 23rd. 

The Senior Center will be open on November 23rd for the Meals on 

Wheels Program only. 

And alternate parking will resume effective at 4:00 PM, also on 

November 23rd 

Garbage pickup will be suspended on Wednesday, November 23rd and 

Thursday, November 24th. Pickup will resume on Friday, November 25th 

for those whose regular pickup day is Friday: 

– Pickup starting on November 25th will be for trash and recycling only. 

– There will be NO single item bulk pickup. 

– Please bag garbage in your tote and secure all recycling materials. 

– If you have more garbage than can fit in a tote, put it at the curb in 

sturdy trash bags with your tote (please – no paper or flimsy plastic 

bags). 

– Make sure your tote is free from snow. DPW crews will not dig out any 

buried totes. 

The Fire Department is working in all four wards clearing hydrants. If 

you are able to help clear a hydrant near your home, we would 

appreciate your assistance. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation and patience. Stay safe. 

Annette 


